
 

 

NOTICE 
 

Golf Course Renovation 
 

The Club is happy to announce that all 

details have been finalized and we are ready 

to begin the renovation of Ruby course! On 

Saturday, March 25th, Ruby course will be 

closed for construction. We thank you for 

your patience and understanding while we 

work on making DBGC even better. 
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Posting date: 17 Mar 2017 

Removal date: Until further notice 


